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Message From The Editor 
S.K. Francisco Naar PGK, FDD 

 
Gabriel Lalemant was born in Paris, October 31, 1610, the son of a 

French jurist and his wife. He was the third of six children, five of 

whom entered religious life. Two of Gabriel's uncles served the Jesuits 

in New France: Charles Lalemant as the first Superior of the Jesuit 

missions in Canada, and Jérôme Lalemant as the Vicar-General of 

Quebec. 

In 1630 Lalemant joined the Jesuits, and in 1632 he took the vow to   

devote himself to foreign missions. He taught at the Collège in 

Moulins from 1632 to 1635. He was at Bourges from 1635 to 1639 studying   theology and 

was ordained there in 1638. He taught at three different schools, being professor of philoso-

phy at Moulins. In September 1646 he arrived in Quebec, where his uncle Jérôme Lalemant 

was head of the Canadian mission. 

Little is known about Lalemant's stay in Quebec. Father Bressani, a fellow missionary in 

New France, referred to him as a man of extremely frail constitution. For the first two years 

Gabriel worked in and around Quebec and the trading center of Trois Rivières (Three Riv-

ers). In September 1648 he was sent to Wendake, the land of the Wyandot (Huron), as an 

assistant to Father Jean de Brébeuf, and posted to the mission at Sainte-Marie among the 

Hurons. In February 1649 he replaced Noël Chabanel at the mission of Saint Louis. 

In March 1649, while most of the Huron warriors were away, 1,200 Iroquois attacked the 

settlement of Saint Ignace. A few survivors escaped to warn the village of St. Louis. Its 

eighty warriors fought to delay the attackers, trying to enable the elderly, women, and chil-

dren to flee. Lalemant and Brébeuf remained with the warriors and were captured and taken 

to the nearby mission at Saint Ignace. They both were tortured before being killed. Jean 

Brebeuf died on March 16, 1649 and Gabriel Lalemant died on March 17, 1649. 

After the withdrawal of the Iroquois war party from the area on March 19, seven French-

men went to St. Ignace to retrieve the bodies of the Jesuits and Huron. They returned them 

to Sainte-Marie where they were buried. 

Lalemant was canonized by Pope Pius XI on June 29, 1930.  

His surname may be spelled either Lallemant or Lalemant by different references. 
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Message From The Faithful Navigator 
S.K.  Joseph Rocha, PGK,  

Worthy Sir Knights, 

Just over a month ago we were all happy to celebrate Easter and the 

Risen Christ.   

Now as the month of May has started it looks like Spring has finally 

sprung and we are starting to enjoy the warm weather.  It certainly   felt 

like it has been a very long winter.  

At our  general meeting on May 10,  nominations will be open for 

choosing the new executives and then the elections will follow. 

Worthy Knights, this is your opportunity to consider taking up a posi-

tion in the new executive.  If you  do not want to take up a position, 

then at least come for the meeting and show your support for the other 

knights. 

At the Masters District  Meeting held on April 14, 2018 at St. Luke’s 

Church in Thornhill, our Assembly was presented  with the Civic 

Award, The Patriotic Service Award and the Award of Merit.  This 

is due to all the hard work of the Assembly members during the year. 

A big thank you to the Sir Knights that came out for the numerous    

honour guards that we have had.  Remember that we only have until 

June 30, 2019 to wear our current regalia, so take this opportunity to 

come out and make full use of your regalia.  This fraternal year I have 

only attended 49  Honour Guards and I would certainly welcome the 

competition. 

The March for Life takes place in Ottawa on May 9, 10 and 11th.  

Saturday May 12th  - Special Olympics, Hawk Ridge Golf and Country 

Club at 6.00 pm. 

This year the Blue Mass is being  held on Wednesday. May 16, at the 

Blessed Trinity Church, 3320  Bayview Ave, just north of Finch Ave,. It 

will start at 7.00 pm, but arrival time is 6.15 to 6.30 pm. 
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On Saturday, June 23rd, our Assembly will be holding its Din-

ner & Dance at Sts. Martha & Mary Church Hall.  Tickets are 

only $ 30.00 p.p.  As this is our first event, we want it to be a suc-

cess, so PLEASE make it a point to attend.  I hope to see you all 

there. 

  

DEGREES:  The Second Ontario District’s Fourth Degree Exem-

plification is scheduled for Saturday, June 2nd at St. Demetrius 

Ukranian Catholic Church, 135 La Rose Ave., (Eglinton and Royal 

York area)  in Etobicoke.  Please see if you can get candidates from 

your councils. 

Registration will commence from 10.45 am to 12 noon. 

Lay candidate Package is $100.00   and Clergy Package is $ 70.00. 

One Banquet ticket is included in the candidates Package.  Addi-

tional banquet tickets is $ 55.00.   

 

CHALICE PRESENTATION:  

On Saturday, May 19, 2018 at the 5.00 pm mass at Sts. Peter & Paul 

Church our Assembly will be presenting a chalice to Fr. Sol on be-

half of the following deceased Sir Knights. 

S.K. Jim Brownhill 

S.K. Rafael Garcia 

S.K. Tomas de Castro.  

All Sir Knights are invited to attend.  There will be an Honour 

Guard. 

Fraternally, 

S.K.  Joseph Rocha, PGK  

Message From The Faithful Navigator 
S.K.  Joseph Rocha, PGK,  
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Faithful Admiral’s Report 

S.K. Francisco Naar PGK; PFN,FDD,SCD 

Why Canadian Martyrs Assembly 
 

On July 1st. 2015 a new Assembly was granted for the City of Mississauga in 

order to facilitate and accommodate the needs of four Churches; Sts. Peter & 

Paul Parish; St. Patrick Parish; Christ the King Parish and Sts. Martha and 

Mary Parish.  

The Canadian Martyr Assembly 3569 was chartered with four Councils in 

Mississauga,  
Council # 5523 John Fiztgerald Kennedy;  

Council #11337 Sts. Peter and Paul;  

Council # 12214 Christ the King  

Council # 12782 St. Patrick. 

 

You live in Mississauga, your Church is in Mississauga and there is an Assembly in 

Mississauga. If you belong to any of these Councils, have you ever considered   

transferring to the Canadian Martyrs Assembly? Why not. 

 

I would like to invite you to our meeting on the Second Thursday of the 

month. Come and see for yourself the camaraderie the fraternity the 

friendship and brotherhood, you do not have to transfer to come to our 

meeting, just bring your 4th degree card and you are more than welcome 

to join us in our assembly meeting. 
.  

 If you are not a 4th degree member of the Knights of Columbus, please consider join-

ing us and ask any of the members of this Assembly to sponsor you. You are more 

than welcome.  

 

 I would like to take this opportunity to wish you 
on behalf of my wife Benny and I, to have Great 
Summer with your Family and Friends.   15 

For Donation or more information 

Please contact Francisco at 

kofcontariofrancisconaar@gmail.com 

Canadian Wheelchair Foundation 

Ontario Chairman 
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Faithful Admiral’s Report 

             S K. Francisco Naar PGK; PFN,FDD,SCD 
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Faithful Admiral’s Report 

S.K. Francisco Naar PGK; PFN,FDD,SCD 
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Comptroller’s Report 
 

S.K. Mike Colli PGK 

My fellow Sir Knights 

Regarding the changes to the Fourth Degree Regalia, out of all of 

the Sir Knights that I have talked to NOT one has been in favour 

of it. The implementation of the Uniform has now been extended 

to June 30, 2019. 

Show our disapproval is by attending as many Honor Guard as 

possible in great numbers, in Full Regalia from now to June 30, 

2019. 

Membership Dues for 2018, to Sir Knights who have paid their 

dues, thank you. Those who have NOT PAID, I haven’t forgotten 

about you. I will be sending out personal reminders to each of 

you. 

 You may pay your dues now by sending an interact e-transfer to 

the Assembly Gmail Account or come to the Assembly  General 

Meetings and pay in person and you will receive your Member-

ship Card before you go home.  

On Saturday, June 23rd, we will be having Anniversary Dinner & 

Dance at the Sts. Martha & Mary Parish cost of the Tickets is $30, 

if you have not yet purchased your ticket please contact the Sir. 

Knight in your Council who has tickets or personally contact me.  

Remember that the event is only as successful as you make it. 

Hope to see you all at the Anniversary Dinner Dance. 

 

Mike Colli, PGK 

Faithful Comptroller 

Canadian Martyrs Assembly 3569 



 12  7 



 8  11 

Canadian Martyrs Assembly 

      # 3569 is Honoring 

S.K. Jim Brownhill 
S.K. Rafael Garcia 

S.K. Tomas de Castro.   

Faithful Admiral’s Report 

S.K. Francisco Naar PGK; PFN,FDD,SCD 
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Fraternal’s Report 

S.K. Joseph Rocha 

  

 


